
E-Memo June 28, 2024 

 
 
 
Congratulations to all our students for your accomplishments, your contributions, your resilience, and 
your academic success!  Wishing our grade 8 students and any students leaving ÉJHMS all the best in 
their new schools next year.     
  
Reminder that there is early dismissal TODAY at 2:20. 
  
Welcome to our new teachers joining us next year:  

• Warren Dahl who is joining us from Chief Peguis who will be our new Hub teacher. 
• Kenisha Gardiner who is joining us from Bernie Wolfe and will be teaching grade 8 next year.   
• Amanda Baessler who is joining us from River East and will be teaching grade 8 next year.  
• Ronnell Maquimot who has been an intern at Chief Peguis will be teaching grade 6 next year.   
• Melania Lozar who is joining us from Miles Macdonell and is teaching grade 6 next year. 
• Devin Campbell who is joining us from Neil Campbell and will be teaching grade 7 next year.  
• Lystra Massey who is joining us from ERP and will be teaching grade 7 next year.   
• Kyle Laggo who is joining us from Neil Campbell and will be teaching Outdoor Ed, PE and Grade 

8. 
  
Congratulations to:   

• Kathleen McCready is retiring after 33 years! Wow! 
• Robert Gregoire is moving to teach at Miles Macdonell. 
• Monica Friesen who is going to Beausejour to work as a resource teacher…a little closer to her 

cabin!  
• Carly Lawton, one of our EAs who is going back to school to finish her teaching degree! Best of 

luck.  
  
Welcome to the following new Educational Assistants:  

• Daniel Guerrero who is joining us from Westview. 
• Madison Kaatz who is joining us from Arthur Day. 
• Priyanka Singla who is new to our division.   

 
Administration Changes: 

• Deanna Michaleski, our current vice-principal will be moving to Miles Macdonell and joining 
their admin team.  

• Sheri Stoesz who is currently a vice-principal at SMP will be joining us here  at ÉJHMS as our 
vice-principal.   

  
Next year information about start up and supplies was sent out on Monday and can be found on our 
website at: 2024-25 School Information, Supplies and Fees 
  
Everyone is welcome to drop in on Tuesday, September 3 between 3:30 to 6:00 to meet their student’s 
teacher and tour around the building.  Secretaries will be available to collect student fees in the front 
foyer and students are welcome to bring their supplies and drop them off in their homeroom.  Our goal 
is to help alleviate some first day jitters.    

https://media.retsd.mb.ca/media/Default/medialib/end-of-year-parent-letter-fees-supplies-24-25.c002e222110.pdf


  
Wising all our families a well-deserved restful summer break.    The school office will reopen August 26, 
2024 and the first day of school for our students is Wednesday, September 4.   
 

Deanna Michaleski and Leigh Stachniak 
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LABOUR DAY 
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11:45 GRADE 
7-8 

 
11:45 

WELCOME BBQ 
FOR STUDENTS 

Day 3 
 

REGULAR DAY 
OF CLASSES  

Day 4 
 
 
 


